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1 March 2019   

 

Good Afternoon, 

 

This is Greg Norton calling from Loch Lomond School, with a few announcements regarding upcoming 

events at your school for the week of March 11th – March 15th.  

 

I would like to welcome Mme Carter to the Loch Lomond School team. Mme Carter has joined our 

school staff as a Grade 5FI Teacher, while Mr. Cormier is on leave. Please join me in welcoming Mme 

Carter to the Loch Lomond School community! 

 

Tuesday, March 12th Grade 4 students in Mme Little’s, Mme Johnston’s, Mrs. MacDonald’s and Mrs. 
Hargrove’s Homeroom classes will be participating in a fun and interactive Adventure Smart Hug-a-Tree 
program presentation. The presentation is sponsored by the River Valley Ground Search & Rescue and 
teaches children how not to become lost in the woods and what to do should they become lost. For 
more information please visit www.adventuresmart.ca   

Wednesday, March 13th is Fluoride Mouth Rinse Day. This program is a free and effective way to prevent 
tooth decay in children. Parental consent forms are required to participate in this program.  
 
Wednesday, March 13th Mrs. Richardson’s Grade 3 Homeroom class will be travelling to beautiful 
Rockwood Park to participate in the PALS in the Park series. While at Rockwood Park students will enjoy 
Outdoor Adventure Games and a Nature Hike led by the Rockwood Park Naturalist.  
 
Thursday, March 14th students in Mrs. Richardson’s, Mrs. MacDonalds’s and Mme Garin’s Homeroom 
classes will be going skating at the Stewart Hurley Arena from 9:15 a.m. – 10:15 a.m. Please be 
reminded that helmets are required and students are only permitted on the ice with skates. Consent 
forms must be returned to your child’s homeroom teacher. We also ask parents to bring a $1.oo to 
when returning their consent forms to help offset the cost of transportation to and from the rink. 
Parents/Guardians may choose to attend the public skating facility to help assist with skates, helmets 
and skating.  
 
For a complete list of the week’s activities and future events, please refer to the Loch Lomond School 
webpage or follow us on Twitter @LochLomondNB. If you have any questions or concerns please don’t 
hesitate to call the school office @ 658-5350. We always welcome your feedback on how to make our 
school a better place to learn and visit. 

On behalf of the entire Loch Lomond School team we want to wish you a safe and enjoyable March 
Break! 

Yours in Education, 

Greg Norton  

Principal 

http://www.adventuresmart.ca/

